
Kenya Wildlife Service has received funding from the USAID under the Kenya Wildlife 
Protection and Conservation Programme and plans to use some of the funds to procure 
consultancy services for  a revenue collection system. To achive the stated objectives, KWS 
wishes to invite interested and eligible candidates to tender for the following;- 

Item 
No Tender reference No. Tender 

Name
Target 
Group Bid Security Closing Date

1

 REQUEST FOR 
PROPOSAL FOR 
CONSULTANCY 
SERVICES FOR 

REVENUE COLLECTION 
SYSYTEM

KWS/
USAID/
RFP/10/

2016-2017

ALL 200,000.00
24th 

November 
2016

Interested and eligible candidates may download the tender documents and obtain further 
information from the KWS website www.kws.go.ke. 

Communication in regard to any tender must be in writing through email address: 
hps@kws.go.ke. All clarifications and/or amendments will be published in KWS website 
www.kws.go.ke and tenderers are required to check for any addendums or amendments 
in the course of the bidding period prior to the closing date. 

The completed bids in plain sealed envelope clearly marked with tender reference number 
and tender description, shall be addressed to the Director General, KWS and deposited into 
the Tender Box located at the entrance of KWS Headquarters Main Reception not later 
than 12:00 Noon on respective closing date indicated here-above. Tenders will be opened 
immediately thereafter in the presence of tenderers who choose to attend at KWS Vet Board 
Room.

Further information is available at www.kws.go.ke.
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